
Dear Parents/Guardians & Pupils, 
 
Today, the 29th May should be a very special day for you all, but due to the Covid-19 
pandemic, we will not be able to celebrate your Confirmation together. The months of 
practice, rehearsals in the church, singing in Ms.Hamilton's room, the readings, and 
everything else will  not have been in vain and will serve a purpose for when you do make 
your Confirmation.  
 
Father Pat is aware of how disappointed people are that it is not possible to celebrate this 
occasion on the 29th. Once the COVID-19 restrictions are lifted and “we are told that it is 
safe to do so, we look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you.”  
 
The Confirmation Day is a day usually filled with great expectations and nerves. It is the day 
when families come together to celebrate a very special time, a time when we, the teachers, 
are all incredibly proud of you. This day should still be a day of celebration for you all, and it 
is still a chance for families to come together and appreciate what is important. One aspect 
that we have realised from all of this is the value of family, of supporting one another and 
those in our community. 
 
It is a different time for all of us, and hard not to feel a sense of isolation with our current 
situation. Please remember the school is here for you all when all of this is over. The pupils 
have so much to look forward to in the coming months and years. We, as a school, are 
proud to say they are pupils in St Aidan’s SNS.. 
 
Finally, a huge thanks must go to Mr Hayes, 6th class teachers and SNAs, staff of St. 
Aidan’s, Fran & Lisa, Cathal, Father Pat, Sister Bernadette, the school choir, parents and 
most importantly the PUPILS. 
 
Enjoy the day and keep safe. 
 
St. Aidan’s 6th class team. 


